
Good morning, 

  
Due to the flat tariff on imported goods coming into the United 

States, Alpha ProTech Engineered Products, Inc. will be implementing a 

line item surcharge of 10% on all products Alpha ProTech and REX Brand 

products, effective May 13, 2025. Orders placed prior to COB on 

Monday, May 12th will not have this surcharge. A few additional notes 

regarding the tariff: 
  

• Orders placed prior to COB on Monday, May 12th will have immediate 

shipment requirements. 
• As the tariffs are still a developing situation and rates are 

still being negotiated, we will continue to monitor the situation 

and make adjustments/removals as necessary. 
• Should the 10% Tariff become permanent, we will reissue price 

sheets to reflect that change. Until that time it will be an 

invoice line item only. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to discuss further. We greatly appreciate your continued 

partnership and ongoing business as we navigate through these 

challenging times together. 
  
Kindest regards, 
ATU 
  
Alexander Ulrich 
Strategic National Accounts - Building Products 
Alpha ProTech Engineered Products, Inc. 
301 S. Blanchard St. Valdosta GA 31601 
  
Mobile: 817.659.9780 
Email:  aulrich@alphaprotech.com 
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